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As the Spring Term draws to a close, we would like to wish you all a wonderful Easter break and look forward to seeing you 
ready for the Summer Term (and hopefully some beƩer weather) on Wednesday 10th April. Please don’t forget that there are 
2 PD Days on 8th and 9th April due to staff training, where school will be closed to all school children. Please note, on Tuesday 
9th April Nursery will remain open for Nursery children as usual, however, the kitchen will be closed so all children will need 

to bring packed lunches please. 

We have had a very enjoyable final day of term, with some egg-cellent entries in our egg decoraƟng compeƟƟon. All mem-
bers of staff cast their blind vote for the individual Class winners and the egg with the highest vote was crowned champion of 

champions. The results were as follows: 

Nursery Champion—Laurie   Class 1 Champion— Freddie 

Class 2 Champion— Annabelle  Class 3 Champion—  Anya 

Overall Champion of Champions— Anya 

 

 

Monday  Macaroni Cheese or Fish 

Tuesday  Meatballs or Pasta Bake 

Wednesday  Sausage and Mash 

Thursday  Roast Dinner 

Friday  Pizza, Fish or Burger and Chips 

08 & 
09.04.24 PD Days—Staff First Aid Training 

10.04.24 Back to School 

11.04.24 House Activities—Waterproofs and Wellies 

16.04.24 Book Fair 16—22.04.24 

06.05.24 Bank Holiday 

27.05.24 Half Term 

03.06.24 Back to School 

10.06.24 Shropshire Sings 

19-
20.06.24 Manorbier—Yr 5/6 

19.07.24 Last day of Term 

 

Class 1—  Alfie S and Pavlo 

Class 2— CharloƩe and Flora 

Class 3— Harry P and Alfie P 

 

We would be very grateful if you could all please check your Scopay accounts and pay any outstanding balances before the 
start of April. If you have any queries, or would like to discuss payment opƟons, please do not hesitate to contact the school 

office. We really appreciate your understanding and cooperaƟon on this maƩer. 



 

 

We’ve had a great couple of weeks with sports at school.  

On Monday, we had our Cricket Engagement Day, where a professional cricket coach, Ben Smith, came into school to give all 
classes a lesson in cricket skills. The children did a great job, and enjoyed some fun cricket based acƟviƟes. Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Then on Thursday this week, the year 5 and 6’s went out to play tag Rugby. Again, they all did a wonderful job represenƟng 
the school. It was fantasƟc to see everyone trying their best and having fun whilst doing so. Great job guys! 

Uniform 

Item / Style      Price   

Classic Sweatshirt       £12.00    £15.00   

Classic Cardigan     £13.00    £16.00   

Fleece Jacket      £17.00    £20.00   

Parka Coat      £22.00    £24.00  

Classic Polo shirt       £9.00       £11.00  

P.E. T Shirt         £8.00       £9.00   

P.E. Shorts         £7.00        £7.50  

Hooded PE Sweatshirt    £15.00     £18.00 

Pinafore Dress         15.95   

Book Bag         £7.00 

P.E. Bag       £6.00  

 

Please make sure that all clothing is clearly marked with your child’s name.  

 

Summer Term 2024 

Wednesday 10th April—Friday 19th July 2024 

HT Monday 27th May—Friday 31st May 

PD days (School closed to children) 

Monday 8th April 2024 

Tuesday 9th April 2024 

Bank Holiday (School Closed) 

Monday 6th May 2024 

 

 

       Friendship: Layla         

Trust: Alana-Rose, Robert, Autumn, Evelina and Alfie P 

Service: Freddie 

Compassion: Annabelle and Hugh 

Endurance: Sam and Henry 

Wisdom: Darcey, James and Johnny 

Respect: Anya 








